
        APPROVED 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

APRIL 12, 2022 7:30 P.M. 
29995 W. TWELVE MILE ROAD 
FARMINGTON HILLS, MI 48334 

 
CALLED TO ORDER BY:  Hall at 7:32 P.M. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  
AMY HALL  
DONALD FRITZ  
LARRY WINKELMAN 
STEVE STIMSON 
LARRY HUTCHINSON  
SYDNEY RUSHING    
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:   
CHERYL RUFFOLO  
DAVE PRUETER 
   
OTHERS PRESENT:  
ELLEN SCHNACKEL, STAFF LIAISON 
KRISHA PATEL, MYC STUDENT LIAISON 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: 
Motion by: Winkelman, Second by: Rushing 
 Yeas: Hall, Fritz, Rushing, Winkelman, Stimson, Hutchinson 
 Nays: 0 
Motion carried: Unanimously 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES – February 8, 2022 
Motion by: Winkelman, Second by: Hutchinson 
 Yeas: Hall, Fritz, Rushing, Winkelman, Stimson, Hutchinson 
 Nays: 0 
Motion carried: Unanimously 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
No public comments. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 

• Farmington Hills Golf Course Opened March 25 and The Pines on April 7 
• Earth Day Celebration - FREE 
• Jobs Flyer 
• Senior Messenger 
• E-Newsletter 

 
 
DIRECTOR’S REPORT:   



 
• Transition of commissioners & Welcome new commissioner Sydney Rushing, and Student 

Liaison Krisha Patel 
• Summer Camps Brochure  
• Budget Requests for 2022-2023 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS: 
Stimson nominated Amy Hall for Chair and Larry Winkelman for Vice Chair 
Motion by: Stimson Second by: Winkelman 
             Yeas: Hall, Fritz, Rushing, Winkelman, Stimson, Hutchinson 
   Nays: 0 
Motion carried: Unanimously 
 
Stimson nominated Sydney Rushing for Secretary 
Motion by: Stimson Second by: Winkelman 
             Yeas: Hall, Fritz, Rushing, Winkelman, Stimson, Hutchinson 
   Nays: 0 
Motion carried: Unanimously 
 
COMMISSIONER’S COMMENTS:   

Fritz: Ticketing for theatre events 
Hall: Caddies for FHGC 
Winkelman: Club 2nd floor 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
Motion by: Rushing, Second by: Winkelman 
 Yeas: Hall, Fritz, Rushing, Winkelman, Stimson, Hutchinson  
 Nays: 0 
Motion carried: Unanimously 
 
 
Next meeting is Tuesday, May 10, 2022  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm 
 
MINUTES PREPARED BY 

 Ellen Schnackel, Staff Liaison 
   

 


